From: David Estr;

To: DMV

Subject: Meeting today at 11

Date: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 8:28:17 AM
Hi Steve,

Look forward to seeing you this morning at 11. I know you are generally aware of the
incident last night, which we will review in detail with you and your team per our standard
operating procedure. A summary is as follows. At approximately 9:30 pm Oct 2 at 5th and
Market in San Francisco, a human-driven, non-Cruise vehicle hit a pedestrian at significant
speed near the middle lane of two-way traffic and left the scene. At the time of the incident, a
Cruise AV was simultaneously traveling in an adjacent lane close. The pedestrian rolled off of
the still-traveling perpetrating vehicle and landed in the lane directly in front of the moving
Cruise vehicle, which hard-braked but was unable to stop before making impact with the
pedestrian. The pedestrian has been transported to the hospital with injuries. The Cruise AV
captured the incident on video and we are actively working with police to help identify the
responsible driver. There were no passengers in the Cruise vehicle at the time. We can discuss
further today, and will do a full review with you and the assembled team.

David
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